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JOBS TO INSPIRE1.

This half term, we have focussed
on one of our Values, ‘Respect.’
We have worked incredibly hard
to teach and model what respect
means. If your child has come
home with a respect sticker- we
are so proud of them!!!

RESPECT STICKER2.

We were lucky enough to have
another parent come in to
school to talk to pupils about
their job. It was lovely to hear
someone speak passionately
about a job they love! 

How is it the end of term already? We have achieved so much with the children in the last six weeks!. The

whole school has been busy celebrating Number Day, some of the pictures are in this newsletter. After half

term, there is a lot to look forward to, including World Book Day, Parents’ Evening as well as an Easter

hunt in school with some activities.

We are continuing to look at one our values and after half term, we will look at ‘Independence’. This might

be as simple as a child putting their coat on or doing their shoe laces up. 

As always please catch me on the school gate, pop to the school office if you would like to ask me

something or email us at enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk. 

Have a lovely half term everyone and thanks for making this half term such a delight!

Mrs Pask- 14.02.25
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EYFS (ROBIN CLASS)

4.

Follow us on social media:
@BinghamPrimary

www.bingham-cit.co.uk

enquiries@bingham-cit.co.uk
01949 714 014

Start and end of School Day
The children  should not be on the trim trail at 

the start or end of the school day. Similarly,

pupils are playing football on the playground. 

When pupils walk through the school gates, 

our expectation is that they stay with their 

parent if they have come to school with them and 

stay with them until the classroom door is opened.

Thank you for your understanding on this matter.

Robin Class have enjoyed

painting this week as well as

making numbers for Number

Day! They have all worked

incredibly hard. 
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SWAN CLASS
(YEAR 1)5

BARN OWL(YEAR 2) 6
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In Year 1 they have used their knowledge of

primary colours to create their self portraits.

They have also looked at doubling in Maths. 

The Barn owl class have been

learning how to French knit!

What an amazing job they have

done. 
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KINGFISHER CLASS
(YEAR 3&4)7
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Thank you for your support with
Number Day 2025! Pupils were
very creative with their
costumes. I was very impressed
indeed. As well as this, pupils
took part in a variety of number
activities and enjoyed
themselves.
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This week, Y3 and 4 have been dividing and using sticks to help them work

out remainders. As you can see from their smiles, they enjoyed

themselves!

NUMBER DAY

Your paragraph text
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STARLING CLASS (YEAR
5&6)

INDEPENDENT9
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Please look out to see if your child has
received an ‘I’ve been caught being 
Independent’ sticker after half term. This is
the second of our four School Values. 

Year 5 and 6 have been busy again

over the last two weeks. As well as

using one of the British Values

‘Democracy’ to vote for the best

number day costume, they have been

testing water resistance this

afternoon in science. They really

impressed Mr Hill from CIT with their

superb knowledge.
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DATES FOR YOUR
DIARY11
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